
Tucson Garden Railway Society 
2011 Rails in the Garden Tour       Tickets by Mail 
 
The Society’s 2011 Rails in the Garden tour will be held on Saturday March 12th and 
Sunday March 13th, 2011. The tour hours are 10:000 AM to 4:00 PM each day. Ticket price 
remains $5 for each adult – children & teens 18 and under are free when accompanied by 
a ticket holding adult.  
 
To purchase tickets by mail, please complete the form 
below and mail it with a check for the appropriate 
amount to: 

The Tucson Garden Railway Society 
5100 W. Paseo del Campo 
Tucson, AZ  85745-9677 
 
We will mail tickets to you along with maps & directions 
to each venue. 
 
Thank You and Happy Garden Railroading! 
 
Glenn Mitchell 
2011 Rails in the Garden 
RITG@tucsongrs.org 
 
NOTE: REQUESTS FOR TICKETS BY MAIL MUST BE RECEIVED  BY 
MARCH 5 th TO ASSURE DELIVERY IN TIME FOR THE TOUR. Tickets are 
available up through the tour dates at: 
The Hobby Place at Ace Hardware – 6959 E. 22 nd St.  (747-9473); 
Rillito Nursery – 6303 N. La Cholla Blvd.  (575-099 5); and 
Southern AZ Transportation Museum – 414 N. Toole  ( 623-2223) 
Or you can call 520-400-1284 for information.  
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 
 
NAME __________________________________________________ 
 
ADDRESS_______________________________________________ 
 
City__________________________  STATE_______  ZIP___________ 
 
_______  INDIVIDUAL ADULT TICKETS @ $5 each        TOTAL $ ___________ 
 

Unable to attend this year but keep me on the mail list for 2012. 

RITG Mail List Info – 
Following the 2011 tour, we 
will be purging our mail list. 
You can remain on the mail 
list by ordering tickets by 
mail for 2011, signing up at 
one of the 2011 tour stops 
or emailing your name & 
address to 
ritg@tucsongrs.org. 
Alternately you can return 
this completed form 
indicating that you want to 
remain on the mail list. 
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